
As a rental housing provider in Washington County, I strongly OPPOSE this legislation, and I urge you to 
do so also.  This bill will have unintended consequences and will not accomplish its stated aim. There will 
be LESS housing available as smaller housing providers exit the market because they can't foot the bill. 
Please vote “NO” on HB 2004-A 
 
Sincerely,  
Lynelle Wilcox 
Salem, Oregon 
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the highest art is the art of living an ordinary life in an extraordinary manner. 
 
and...                                                    
 
with our thoughts, we make the world. 
 
 

♥♥¸.•*¨*• ♥.•** ♥*•..•* ♥*•.¸.•*¨*•♥•*¨*•.¸¸♥♥¸.•*¨*•♥♥•*¨*•.¸¸♥♥ 
 

 


